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Product Obsolescence Notification 

 PON#: PON-20220907-F01A0 
Issue Date: Sep 07, 2022 

 
Dear Customer, 
 
Broadcom announces the obsolescence of the following OSD Product. 

The following part number will be not be supported by Broadcom via direct or channel sales. 
The part may still be purchased from the manufacturer, Polystar Machinery Co., Ltd. 

 
Product Description Broadcom Part Number 
LC duplex port plug HFCT-5003 

 
This notification is effective Sep 07, 2022. The key milestones are:  

End-of-Life Notification Date: Sep 07, 2022 

Last Time Buy Date:  Dec 07, 2022 

 Last Time Ship Date: Mar 07, 2023 

Please note that orders will be accepted on a non-cancellable, non-returnable (NCNR) basis 
only. Broadcom reserves the right to limit last time buy quantities based on capacity and 
material availability. 
 

 
Recommended Actions to be taken by Customer: 
 
If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please contact your Broadcom Field Sales 
Engineer or Contact Center (https://www.broadcom.com/company/contact) for any questions or 
support requirements. 
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